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@ IOVEIACE HEALTH SYSTEMS

TO: Hazardous & Radioactive Materials Bureau
ATTN: Stella Montoya
P.O. Box 26116
Santa Fe, N.M. 87502

FROM: Art Ortiz - Manager
Lovelace Health Systems
5400 Gibson Blvd. SE
Safety Department

DATE: 8/5/97

SUBJECT: Closing of Facilities

This memo is to inform the State of New Mexico Environment Department that the
following facilities have been closed and are no longer in service.

1. Los Alamos Clinic
3917 West Rd. Suite - A
Los Alamos, N.M. 87544
N.M2108 - EPA R00000406
- Closed in 1995 -

2. Northwest Office
3751 Rio Ranch Blvd. N.-W.
Rio Rancho, N.M. 87048
NM1689 EPAD9386681948
- Closed in 1994 -

Thank you for your assistance, if you require additional information, please contact me at

(505) 262-7505.
y o4,

ORTIZ
Safety Manager

5400 Gibson Blvd., S.E.
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87108
(505) 262-7000
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